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Createspace, United States, 2015. Paperback. Book Condition: New. 279 x 216 mm. Language: English . Brand
New Book ***** Print on Demand *****.The Department of Homeland Security (DHS) has developed a
comprehensive strategy to combat human tra<icking through coordination with domestic and foreign non-
governmental organizations (NGOs) and law enforcement agencies in order to identify and provide services to
tra<icking victims and coordinate investigations. DHS human tra<icking strategy is focused on providing a
commitment to victim-centered investigations and incorporates a multidisciplinary response. The Department
of Homeland Security (DHS) launched the Blue Campaign in February of 2010 - a DHS-wide initiative to combat
human tra<icking through enhanced public awareness, victim assistance programs, and law enforcement
training and initiatives. The Blue Campaign encompasses a wide range of anti-tra<icking programs designed
to engage the American and global public, the Department s federal, state, local and tribal law enforcement
partners, nonprofit and nongovernmental organizations, and governments around the world.2 DHS Blue
Campaign strategy is organized around the three Ps of the Tra<icking Victims Protection Act of 20003:
Prevention, Protection, and Prosecution. DHS has added a fourth P called Partnership in order to assist the
department in operationalizing its strategy, focused on the Tra<icking Victim s Protection Act of 2000 (TVPA).
The purpose of each P is as follows: 4 Prevention: To prevent human tra<icking, the Department conducts
public outreach both domestically and abroad. Domestic public outreach helps identify victims of human
tra<icking by raising general awareness and encouraging the public to report suspected instances of human
tra<icking; international public outreach raises awareness among potential tra<icking victims seeking
employment or other opportunities in the United States, who may fall prey to the lures of human tra<ickers.
Protection: To protect victims, the Department provides immigration assistance in the form of Continued
Presence, T visas and U visas;...
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